
Every 4th and 5th of July we see a
dramatic rise in lost pets.

More pets escape around the Holiday
because of the stress and fear from
the noise and commotion of
Independence Day fireworks and
festivities.

We would like to remind you that
microchipping is low-cost, safe and
painless way to help ensure a happy
ending should your pet wander.


	According to the American Human Society, just 15% of lost dogs and 2% of lost cats ever find their way back home.

